
Christmas Fair, Saturday 7th December

Our annual Christmas Fair is fast approaching and our
Parents’ Association has been working hard behind the
scenes organising stalls, raffle prizes, food, volunteers
and much, much more.  It really is a fun family day and
one of the highlights of our school calendar and we look
forward to seeing all our families, friends and past pupils
popping in on the day.  It is also an important fundraiser
and this year our Parents’ Association are raising money
to fund two new digital screens for the school together
with the installation and software.  These screens will
enhance your children’s learning.  The cost of it is in the
region of £6,000, so your support at the fair and other
events during the school year is very important.  We
continue to be grateful for the support of our school
community and the many businesses and individuals
who are donated towards the fair.

Libera Choir

Libera's new album ‘Dream’ marks 25 years since the
release of ‘Libera’ in 1999 and the intervening years
would see such opportunities as touring
internationally, performing for Popes and Presidents,
releasing a further twelve studio albums, and seeing
generations of singers pass through our small corner
of South London. The new album has the usual
“Libera signature” arrangements of classics from
Beethoven, Dvorak, Gershwin and Liszt, alongside
original compositions from alumni Josh, Ben, Liam
and Raoul. There is a stunning version of John
Lennon’s ‘Happy Xmas (War Is Over)’. We
congratulate our existing and past boys from Corpus
Christi for the success of their recent tour to Japan.
We have had a long term relationship with the choir
and are proud of all our boys and their musical
talent.

Sat
23rd
Nov

9.30am CC v Telferscot at
Rosendale Road

Fri 29th
Nov

9am PA Meeting

Mon
2nd Dec

Flu Immunisations in
School 

Tues
3rd Dec

Year 6 Trip to Clapham Fire
Station - Junior Citizenship

Year 3 Visit to Brixton
Library - Art Workshop

Wed 4th
Dec

School Choir Singing at the
Strand

From the Co-Headteachers

DIARY DATES to remember

Nativity Performances
KS1 Year 1 & 2

Tuesday 10th December at 9.15am & 2pm
EYFS - Nur & C1

Wednesday 11th December at 9.15am
EYFS Nur & Class 2

Thursday 12th December at 9.15am
Please ensure you return your ticket request form to

your child’s class teacher, tickets will then be sent
home with your child.



NURSERY Nii-Armah A

CLASS 1 Sofia P

CLASS 2 Zala M-E

CLASS 3 Michael N-B

CLASS 4 Maxime B d M

CLASS 5 Archie F K

CLASS 6 Marta D F

CLASS 7 Francisca C H

CLASS 8 Nico D’A

CLASS 9 Aaliyah C

CLASS 10 Teddy D

CLASS 11 Laurence A

CLASS 13 Marie-Lynn A

CLASS 13 Amelia P

CLASS 14 Clemente B

CLASS %

6 99.2

11 99.1

3 98.9

12 98.6

4 98.4

13 97.8

8 96.2

9 95.7

2 95.6

5 94.3

14 94.2

7 94.0

10 92.8

N 91.0

1 90.8

Child of the Week For the Week ending 
15th November  2024

ATTENDANCE
MON 15th Nov - Fri 22nd Nov 2024

Congratulations to Class 6 on their excellent
attendance.  Whole school average 96%



We are looking for volunteers to assist
with classroom activities and special
events. If you’re interested in helping out,
please let me know. Your involvement is
greatly appreciated!

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School,
please do not hesitate to contact one of our Safeguarding Officers. Any issue will be dealt with in

the strictest confidence. 
 Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 

Wellbeing News
Following on from last week's anti bullying week, every child created a feather and wrote a word
that was special to them on their feather. Words like, 'friendship' or 'kind' or 'positive.' The words

were written in crayon. Then different year groups had theme colours which they painted over the
word, the wax in the crayons allowed the word to shine though. Mrs Buglione, our Art and DT

Lead, then created a beautiful art piece with our Diversity, Inclusion and Wellbeing champions,
showing that we all 'Choose Respect' for each other.

Over the next couple of weeks, the Junior children will be taking part in the wellbeing survey that
will contribute to our wellbeing award. Infant children will be completing the survey as homework,

this will be emailed home by class teachers next week.
Our next Parent Wellbeing Working Party (PWWP) meeting will take place on 13.12.24 at 2:30 pm.

If you would like to attend, please email Mrs Smart.
As always if you have any concerns about your child's or your family's wellbeing, please contact Mrs

Smart, our senior mental health lead, ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk if you would like any further
information or a chat. Or come along to our wellbeing Wednesday open mornings 9:00 - 10:30am.



2.Important Reminders

Please pack a healthy snack and a water
bottle for your child each day. This helps
keep them energized and hydrated
throughout their busy day.

We are looking for volunteers to assist
with classroom activities and special
events. If you’re interested in helping out,
please let me know. Your involvement is
greatly appreciated!

PARENTS’ ZONE

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School,
please do not hesitate to contact one of our Safeguarding Officers. Any issue will be dealt with in

the strictest confidence. 
 Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 

Primary School Application for September 2025
You can now apply online for your child’s Reception place in Primary School for the term
September 2025.
If you are a resident in Lambeth please follow this link to complete the e-admission online
form. If you live outside the borough, please contact your local council.
The e-admission must be completed by WEDNESDAY 15th JANUARY 2025.

Flu Immunisation Programme 
Last week information was emailed to all parents from Reception to Year 6 about the

upcoming flu immunisation programme taking place in school on Monday 2nd December.
This vaccination is recommended to help protect your child against flu. Flu can be an

unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating your child
will also help protect more vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread of flu.

Please use the link provided below to access the electronic consent form.
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/lambeth

The link to the consent form will close at midnight on 27 November.

After School Activity Clubs Spring Term 2025

Thank you for completing the survey, some of the clubs have been in high demand
therefore we have ensured that each child has been offered at least one club.  Places will
be released on Monday and to confirm your first offer, payment must be received by
Thursday 28th November.  We will release any unsecured places on Friday 29th November
on a first come, first served basis.
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We are looking for volunteers to assist
with classroom activities and special
events. If you’re interested in helping out,
please let me know. Your involvement is
greatly appreciated!

3.Volunteer
Opportunities .

Things to Do!!
SAVE THE DATE

The fair is cashless, tokens can be purchased
through your ParentPay account.
Buy tickets for Santa Grotto, £2.50 per child,
places are selling fast, click here to order.
Fill the Lucky Dip bags and return them to school. 
Toys, books and cuddly toys can be  brought to
school from Monday 18th November, boxes are
available outside Class 7 for you to leave them in.
Sign up for the International Food Hall, click here.
Bake a cake, cookies, biscuits for the Famous
Cake Stall, contact Pauline 07946 647590 or
email: phughes14@btinternet.com
Chocolate donations for the Chocolate Tombola
can be brought to school from Monday 2nd
December

PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Christmas Fair Saturday 7th December 12 noon - 4pmChristmas Fair Saturday 7th December 12 noon - 4pmChristmas Fair Saturday 7th December 12 noon - 4pm

.

Dates For Your Diary
PA Meeting

9am Friday 29th Nov
Everyone Welcome

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=46
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd9q20GN_0wgE_0GsgOLMgKKhsDa87qPDn_CoooMpXCGphT2A/viewform?usp=sharing

